	From:  
	"Callis W. West (cwwest)" <cwwest@henrico.k12.va.us>

	To:  
	Robin Smith

	CC:  
	rsmith302@cox.net

	Date:  
	Thursday - October 5, 2006 3:33 PM

	Subject:  
	Highly Qualified Institute (Longwood) 

	
	
	

	
	Mime.822 (4307 bytes)   
	[View] [Save As] 

	 


Hello Robin,
 
I am having an awesome year… using most of the website and ideas we were able to share in class.  Attending the institute at Longwood was the best thing I’ve done for my career in almost eight years.  The other was to set aside time for my family.  I saw your card and wanted to shed some memory on our crazy/fun class.  Thanks!
 
Callis West (Douglas Freeman High School/Henrico)
